Robert E. Giles, Accountant

AGENDA #3a(10)

604 Hamlin Park Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27517-2529 (919) 968-9054 robertgiles@netzero.com

March 11, 2005

Mayor Kevin Foy Town Hall 306 North Columbia Street Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Re: Bus stop trash

Dear Mayor Foy:

Riding the bus for free is great and shows great planning and foresight. Picking up trash behind them is not great.

We would like some help from you.

Currently my homeowners association has been been exercising our sense of community by picking up all the trash from this bus stop that blows all across our property. We would like to have a trash can installed at the covered bus stop on Ephesus Church Road that is midway of the frontage of Hamlin Park Condominiums across from The Red Cross and Colony Apartments just like other high volume stops..

Thank you,

Robert E. Giles, BBA, ABA